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Voting by mail is easy, safe, and guarantees that people who can’t vote for 

accessibility or scheduling reasons can still cast their votes and be heard. Taking 

away mail in ballots is silencing everyone who works paycheck to paycheck and is 

simply unamerican. One reason I love Oregon is because of our voting rights. Do not 

make it harder to vote.  


